
Thank you to the NSW Department of Planning for extending the submission period for the 

Woodlawn ARC SSD-21184278 (Tarago Incinerator) until Tuesday 13 December 2022. 

 

I am opposed to and object to the application to buold an industrial waste to electricity incinerator 

for the following reasons: 

1. The plant already is frequently fined for breaches to it's current conditions and this makes no 

difference and it continues to breach conditions - it will no doubt breach levels for the new build if 

allowed to go ahead 

2. It will impact my local environment and health terribly!!!!!!!! 

3. Air pollution impacts on still-birth numbers by increasing the percentage , cancer rates increase, 

etcetcetc 

4. Why should we deal with Sydney's waste for it - let them deal with their own waste in Sydney. We 

live in the country for a reason (including the fresh air)! 

5. It will devalue my home 

6. There is no need for rubbish disposal this way (current capacity for the next 25 years) 

7. Sydney rejected a similar proposal based on health concerns (are we second rate citizens around 

here?). Our health matters just as much!!!! 

8. There is no social licence - locals do not agree to the proposal.  

 

I have not made a reportable political donation. 

 

I acknowledge and accept the Department’s disclaimer and declaration. 

 

Thank you for the extension for submissions and the option to submit via email for our community. I 

find it extremely frustrating to have to sign up to a portal to express an opinion on such a vital issue 

as this. It is prohibitive to many people and limits the responses received.  

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

 

Please withhold my name and address if this submission is made public. 

 


